
Please support SB 857-A. 
As an avid swimmer, who often swims in the Newberg Pool, I can tell you that wake boats make it extremely difficult to enjoy my 
livelihood. The waves that are generated from these machines make it impossible for me to swim without fear of being pushed into a 
dock or chocking of the sediment produced by their enormous waves. These boats and the privileged few who get to enjoy them, 
take away the enjoyed from many river lovers like myself. Please vote to pass SB 857-A and make the Willamette River a safe 
waterway for all!
Mauro Hernandez


